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" COLO. OIL & GAS CONS. COMM

G.J. MORGAN
Independent Oil & Gas Operator

Phone (303) 291-9655 4 999 18th St., Suite 1000
Telex 450349 Denver, Colorado 80202
April 8, 1986 HARD DELIVERED 4-8-86

William R, Smith, P.E.

Director

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
State of Colorado

Suite 380 Logan Tower Building

1580 Logan Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: #2-19 Peroulis Well
NYNWYNWY, 19-8N-92W
Moffat County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Smith:

Thank you for your letter dated March 24, 1986 concerning the captioned
well. Please be advised hereby that by contractual agreement between myself
and Carey Resources, Inc. (presumably still at address shown on Permit No.
84-1458), Carey is the party obligated to submit, or cause the submitting of,
the required forms for the #2-19 Peroulis well.

I advised Carey Resources, Inc. early in 1985, both verbally and in
writing, of this requirement. Since that time there has been limited communi-
cation between us, and Carey may not be fully aware of the Colorado regulations.

If you can suspend this matter until the end of this month, I will make
every effort to contact Carey in New York City and get the appropriate forms
filed, either by Carey or myself, or both of us.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

wied P Folo fo~
i i ey 1954

G. J. Morgan



